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January to February 2024

Welcome to the first newsletter of 2024! This term we
have had cosy nights in, and fun nights out. We have
been to the library and museum, it's one of our favourite
places to go. We have also been to the games arcade,
dance club, drama group, football training, the gym,
shopping, games nights and craft nights. We have
practiced our independent skills, ready for the future,
including money management, bed making, laundry and
cooking. We have also celebrated resident and staff
birthdays. Take a look at everything we have been doing.
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Birthday celebrations for Vova and Finn!
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